Becoming a Bonded Contractor
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Contractors who repair, modify, or install new service lines must be bonded and approved
to do such work with Citizens prior to completing any work. This is in addition to
understanding and utilizing the Citizens Water Standards related to service line
installation. Contractors must obtain a $25,000 Plumbers Bond and maintain that bond for

3 years after the service line installation.

The first step in the process to become bonded is to meet with members of our team to
discuss your experience and knowledge of the Water Standards. Please contact Mike

Elliott, System Integrity Manager, at (317) 263-6482 to schedule a meeting.



